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Stix ECC

Contact Me
I welcome and value parent involvement throughout the year. I 

would love to hear from you, and you are welcome to contact me 
with any questions, comments, or concerns you may have.

I am pleased to welcome you to 
the new school year! I am looking 

forward to meeting you and 
having your child as a student in 
my class.  Pre-k is such a fun year 
that is full of so many wonderful 
learning activities. My goal is to 

create an environment where the 
children love learning and 

become life-long learners.  I am 
committed to creating a 

classroom environment where 
your child is a valued, trusted, and 
safe.  I am excited to partner with 
you to make this year memorable 

for your child.

Welcome to Pre-K!

My Favorites

Nona.Greenlee@slps.org Class Dojo

About 
Me

I have a bachelor’s 
degree from UMSL in Early 
Childhood Education, a 

Master’s degree from 
Webster U. in 

communications, and a 
doctorate’s degree from 

Saint Louis University.  I 
have worked in 

education for many 
years.  Most recently, I 
have been teaching 

pre-k at Stix since 2020.

.

Food:
Drink:
Candy:
Hobby:
Book:
Subject:

Fruits and 
veggies

water
White chocolate 

kit kat/ M&Ms

The Ruby Bridges 
Story

reading

Shopping/ 
reading

Dr. Nona Greenlee


